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Please do not tax our beer, wine or cider. Oregon small businesses cannot afford 

another tax on good we sell in our retail stores or restaurants and Bars. Our business 

has over 100 staff members and it's financially tight enough already with all of the 

taxes and fees we currently pay. Please don't add yet another tax on our businesses. 

There are already enough taxes on beer and wine. Try eliminating some waste in 

other areas. Just don't add more taxes on consumers and businesses. Shame on 

whoever just wants to tax and spend more on the backs of consumers.  

 

Thank you 


